
Notice of Public Hearing Concerning Needs Assessment 

   

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 5, 2025, at 11 AM, in the Blacksburg History Museum, 100 N. Shelby 

Street, Blacksburg, SC 29702, the Town of Blacksburg will hold a public hearing to solicit public input on community 

needs and priorities for housing, public facilities, and economic development. At this public hearing the Town of 

Blacksburg will provide the results of its assessment of needs and the activities which might be undertaken to meet 

the identified needs, including the estimated amount proposed to be used for activities that will benefit persons of low 

and moderate income. 

 

The below link is a questionnaire that will be helpful in collecting information from citizens concerning this 

meeting.  A QR code is also provided below.   

 

https://forms.office.com/r/s5a2NJ8fp6 

 

 

 
 

This public hearing and the matters to be discussed are subject to the provisions of Town of Blacksburg’s Citizen 

Participation Plan, developed in anticipation of participation in the State of South Carolina's Community Development 

Block Grant (CDBG) Program, providing for the participation of the citizens of the Town of Blacksburg in the 

planning and implementation of community and economic development projects which will involve CDBG funds. 

 

The Citizen Participation Plan is available for review at City Hall, 105 S. Shelby Street, Blacksburg SC, 8 AM to 5:30 

PM, M-Thu.  Persons with questions or comments concerning the public hearing or the Citizen Participation Plan may 

contact Travis Hatcher, Grant Services Project Manager, 30 Century Circle, Greenville SC  29607, 864-242-9733. 

 

The Town of Blacksburg does not discriminate on the basis of age, color, religion, sex, national origin, familial status 

or disability in the admission or access to, or treatment or employment in its federally assisted programs or activities.  

Shane Childers, Town Administrator, Town of Blacksburg, 105 S. Shelby Street, Blacksburg SC 29702, 864-839-

2332 or TDD 800-735-8583, has been designated to coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements 

contained in the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development's. 

Note: Those requiring special services to attend the meeting are asked to call 48 hours in advance so that 

arrangements can be made.   

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.office.com_r_s5a2NJ8fp6&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=B-7DFgUG6I0RbfFgTcFwkyexUb2eQtYzaQ73pM4WbW8&m=0P0KMvsrFpNPefZj_2oCJEMJJIVQKb8dkabsGN2n1ISHYpkJKEdGRboWDx1MKRjF&s=SxIvd_XRHUWOu35smUoa6cBtjlz_v96C_Ij-6SO_l1c&e=

